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Dear friends and colleagues, 
 
Brian A. Curran passed away July 11. Brian was a brilliant researcher and his 
invaluable publications are cornerstones of the research into the history of 
reception of ancient Egypt. Everybody involved in “Aegyptiaca. Journal of the 
History of reception of Ancient Egypt” is grateful that Brian was a member of 
the advisory board of the Journal and helped with words and deeds as far as it 
was possible for him. In order to honour Brian's contribution to the research, 
Jean Marcel Humbert recommended to dedicate the next issue of “Aegyptiaca” 
to the memory of Brian, an idea strongly supported by the editor and the 
advisory board. 
Everybody who feels close to Brian or his research is invited to submit a paper. 
You can find a "guide for authors" on the webpage of the Journal mentioned 
below and please feel free to contact me with questions and suggestions. As the 
next issue of “Aegyptiaca” will come out by February 2018 and we need some 
time for the peer-review, proof-reading and editing, the papers should be 
submitted not later than December 4.  
 
Best wishes 
Florian Ebeling 
 
 
Dr. Florian Ebeling 
Editor of Aegyptiaca - Journal of the History of Reception of Ancient Egypt 
Egyptological Department University of Heidelberg 
Marstallhof 4, 69117 Heidelberg, Germany 
info@aegyptiaca.de 
 
You find Aegyptiaca online as an open access journal, published by the 
Egyptological Department University of Heidelberg and hosted by the 
University Library Heidelberg: 
www.aegyptiaca.org 
http://journals.ub.uni-heidelberg.de/index.php/aegyp 


